
Jessica A. Call, Administrative Assistant 
Community Development Dept. 
Phone: (603) 268-0279 
E-mail: jcall@hooksett.org 

 
Subject:     TRC Meeting 
 
Location:   Hooksett Town Hall, 2

nd
 floor room 204  

 
Start:   Thu 05/05/16   9:00 AM 
End:   Thu 05/05/16 10:00 AM  
 
Recurrence   Monthly 
 
Meeting Status:   Meeting organizer 
 
Required Attendees: Diane Boyce, DPW 
 Jim Donison, Town Engineer 

Jo Ann Duffy, Town Planner, Community Development Dept. 
Michael Hoisington, Deputy Chief, Fire Dept. 
Steven Colburn, Captain, Fire Dept. 
Matt Lavoie, Code Enforcement Officer 
Lee Ann Moynihan, Assessor, Assessing Dept. 
Richard Marshall, Planning Board Chair 
Bruce Kudrick, Superintendent, Sewer Department 
Jon Daigle, Captain, Police Dept. 
Peter Bartlett, Chief, Police Dept. 
Steve Couture, Conservation Commission Chair 
Cindy Robertson, Conservation Commission Vice-Chair 
Chris Pearson, Zoning Board of Adjustment Chair 
Dr. Littlefield, Superintendent, SAU #15 
Jay Smith, Superintendent, Central Hooksett Water Precinct 
Rich Radwanski/Bill O’Donnell, NHDOT 
 

 
 
There will be a meeting of the Technical Review Committee at the Hooksett Municipal Building,  
35 Main Street (room 204), Hooksett, NH, to hear the following application:  

 
1. GE Solar Canopy - plan #16-18 

TF Moran, Civil Engineers 
31 Industrial Drive, Map 18, Lot 42 
Purpose of this application is to construct a solar array above the existing parking area.  There is 
no water, sewer, or road improvements associated with this array. 

  
 

 
 

This agenda was closed as of 4:30 pm, Thursday, April 28, 2016 

 
 
05/03/16 


